In cooperation with:







Photo courtesy of Green Alliance http://www.greenalliance.biz/

NHSEA Workshop Series 2010

Financing Solutions for Renewable Energy Projects

New Hampshire Sustainable Energy Association and Clean Air—Cool Planet think that renewable energy should be an affordable option for everyone. Join NHSEA board president, Clay Mitchell, on May 5th at 6PM as he attempts to bring participants up to speed (using examples from "real life" projects) on the dramatic changes in energy system financing and the long-term policies and participants that need to play a part in actually getting sustainable energy a part of our lives for everyone.

This event is free to attend but an RSVP is required, donations accepted.

Wednesday, May 5th
PSNH Energy Park
780 North Commercial Street, Manchester, NH

Questions? Contact Madeline McElaney 603-226-4732 Madeline@nhsea.org
This event brought to you with support from
the Otto Haas Trust 2 Fund of the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation